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Headteacher's Message
As we fast approach the Summer holidays we still have lots to pack into our remaining two weeks in school. 
Classes are preparing for our PTFA Summer Fair next Thursday  (thank you for today’s donations), please do come and support 
us!

Sports day was a great success and thank goodness the weather brightened up! Thank you to all the parents/carers who came to 
support this event. It was great to see some brilliant teamwork and resilience from our pupils…well done! We will find a slot of 
our Y5 and Y6 and let you know!

Well done to our Netball team who played brilliantly at Pendle Vale this week, you all showed great teamwork and stamina! 
Please note that afterschool netball club has now finished for the summer term. 

Our Year 5 children enjoyed their discovery day at Pak High this week and our Year 6 children had their transition days at their
chosen schools. This is such a big step for you all, we are so proud of you all. 

Our Year 6 children have been rehearsing for their leavers production of “I’m an 11yr old - get me out of here” and singing can be 
heard all around school - they are sounding great! They also have the leavers assembly to prepare for, this is always a bittersweet 
and emotional time for them (and us!). We are always sad to see them go after watching them grow for the last 7 years, but they 
are all ready to embark on a new adventure at high school, where we wish them the very best of luck – we know you will all be 
amazing.

We’ve also packed in a lot over the last couple of weeks including a visit from the “Samba Bamba Man” where children learned 
about the origin of music and some of the instruments that are used from around the world. Our Eco Warriors visited Blackburn
Rovers Football Club to discuss the various ways we can help our Planet. Our Year 5 children enjoyed their discovery day at Park
High this week and all of our Year 6 children have visited their new high schools for their transition day.

Thank you for your continued and valuable support, kindest regards
Mrs L Stinchon



Dates: 04.07.21

EYFS   – Tommy

YEAR 1 – Felicity & Reuben

YEAR 2 – Thomas

YEAR 3 – Jacob & Freddie F  

YEAR 4 – Lucy & Toby

YEAR 5 – Archie   

YEAR 6 – Leo & Isaac  

ATTENDANCE – Year 3 – 100%

SHOUT OUT – Louie – Year 2  



Trawden Garden and Scarecrow Festival 



Trawden Garden and Scarecrow Festival cont…
Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th July 2025 is the annual  Trawden Garden and Scarecrow Festival 

Come and visit if you can!

There is so much to do and see!

● Come and see our spectacular award winning 

school garden

● Come and see our Art Club’s scarecrow in our 

school garden

● Come and see our class creations boards decorating 

the Community Centre

● Come and visit Rye Croft and everything they have on offer

All this and so much more ………





Our Award Winning Garden
We have just been announced as the winners of the Southport Flower Show's Design-a-Garden Competition! 
The children were absolutely thrilled - and rightly so! The film crew are coming on Monday 14th July – so watch this space …

https://www.facebook.com/SouthportFlowerShow/videos/709242668928868

CONGRATULATIONS MRS NELSON, MR LOMAX AND OUR GARDENING CLUB!   

We are so proud of you!

What an amazing achievement.

THANK YOU TO …

https://www.facebook.com/@SouthportFlowerShow/

https://cloudgardeneruk.co.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/NorthernLily/?locale=en_GB

https://www.northwestinbloom.com/

https://www.facebook.com/MerseyrailLtd/?locale=en_GB

🌺

https://www.facebook.com/SouthportFlowerShow/videos/709242668928868
https://www.facebook.com/SouthportFlowerShow?__cft__[0]=AZXSJhPXIbqPqjp0KMo2_D3rKzeIxBSu8LbMM0ktKP-MjNNSMQEaQy073rBFUwx8xAFheyiPI1wGvClPVu2456gw3Hy8_sqMfQkqLbyWVcknp_XBmCtxJe5lEcKVNPom0cW9U5trcQSRrk8a9XsZjw37N74_iIsGR5m21QPTNFcIDyk7vbBu9UgeaMRKEMjFvvDKPVUIoDPcqfgiMEKBdebZA34G0YuGoJWg0QVdwCyhvg&__tn__=-]K-R
https://cloudgardeneruk.co.uk/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7AyNYUcG9YObabqn2P6UujeztWSqEow2UymTkSeLgnf9TVdDdenQ0A1GQQYg_aem_bRYMdKTadwtHN_Cw8HHrbw
https://www.facebook.com/NorthernLily/?locale=en_GB
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.northwestinbloom.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7AyNYUcG9YObabqn2P6UujeztWSqEow2UymTkSeLgnf9TVdDdenQ0A1GQQYg_aem_bRYMdKTadwtHN_Cw8HHrbw&h=AT0E-12HZFjs-srTOgAv_0aVSJyZJuI19Lby52pKdMd2mRp-U6Xo0p1QBgI30hokrJ1AaggeQPKKXznN_iB6jWBLDQ8cpCZU1R_kMWnoyycP8GnjIf9YPMEOCxHG4SUMWwVDGwaQa0kOuLlE&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT2m4-ck7WAC_HVVplDJ4HwW0CRHCDPDTWjv9PunOMB5M363svTBIdWss31PUafIiaeL9-x86TN2QI-E7D3nCqYMAkNBWbBafrTrUZpAVIvahYV0zZPzFsZTl3m5pwScsnlUy_PepUfLjuYbJ8mXbOwnlnJHtEjuNZvLMajrWZn99I4C09VrIXM2cjurR3V7n0O2ZP4CWmIb3XTxarfzCSYAKjcoR7PIo7YR7mNMwYD9kksEnHsC
https://www.facebook.com/MerseyrailLtd?__cft__[0]=AZXSJhPXIbqPqjp0KMo2_D3rKzeIxBSu8LbMM0ktKP-MjNNSMQEaQy073rBFUwx8xAFheyiPI1wGvClPVu2456gw3Hy8_sqMfQkqLbyWVcknp_XBmCtxJe5lEcKVNPom0cW9U5trcQSRrk8a9XsZjw37N74_iIsGR5m21QPTNFcIDyk7vbBu9UgeaMRKEMjFvvDKPVUIoDPcqfgiMEKBdebZA34G0YuGoJWg0QVdwCyhvg&__tn__=-]K-R


Little Buttercups Holiday Club 

Do you need childcare during the summer holidays?

Trawden Forest primary School are once again hosting the school 
holiday club run by our local nursery Little Buttercups:-

LITTLE BUTTERCUPS EXPLORERS

Children will take part in activities based on:- forest school, sports, 
arts + crafts and construction

Monday 21st July - 29th Aug

If you would like anymore information or would like to book please 
contact Little Buttercups  01282 868199 or 
info@littlebuttercupsnursery.co.uk



• Wednesday 9th July – Year 5 and Year 6 Performance 2pm and 6pm

• Thursday 10th July – PTFA Summer Fair from 3:30pm

• Friday 11th July – End of Year Reports emailed out to parents

• Monday 14th July – Moving up day

• Wednesday 16th July - 2:30pm Y6 Leavers Assembly then 5:30-7:00pm Leavers Party

• Friday 18th July – finish school 3:30pm for summer holiday – NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

• Tuesday 2nd September 2025 – return to school 

Dates for your Diary 



Thank you!
THANK YOU!

● Thank you very much to Mr Paul Wright for kindly donating their lottery winnings back 
to school 
REMEMBER:- “You have to be in it to win it”

If you would like to support school by joining our school lottery please follow the link;

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school

*** PLEASE – keep an eye on our Facebook page and website “News” to                                                     
see everything we get up to!

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school

